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Dr Simon Weaving 
School of Design, Communications and IT 
Faculty of Science and Information Technology 
 
 
 
Dear Simon 
 

Re:   SEMESTER 1 2016 STUDENT FEEDBACK ON COURSES 

 CMNS1230 - Foundation of Media Production 
 

The Faculty recently received Semester 1 2016 Student Feedback on Course scores.  
Congratulations on your exceptional results in achieving a score of 4.5 or more on the 
majority of questions in the survey and an overall satisfaction rating above 4.5.   
 
Your valuable contribution and outstanding effort places your course in the top 25% of 
courses across the University.  As excellence in teaching delivery is a key Faculty objective 
we appreciate and acknowledge your commitment and the hard work required to achieve 
such great results.  Please also pass on my congratulations to all other staff involved in this 
course. 
 
 
Regards, 

 

 
Richard Bush 
Pro Vice-Chancellor (Interim) 
Science and Information Technology 

T +61 2 4921 5906 
F +61 2 4921 7949 
 

 
cc  Dr Melanie James 


